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PUBLIC NOTICE

SAARC Development Fund (SDF) has noted with serious concern that a‘Press Release’ is in circulation that “SAARC Development Fund to Improve Nations”. It is to inform that such ‘Press Release’ is fake and misleading. SDF has not circulated any such ‘Press Release’ and SDF has no relation to this matter. This is issued to clarify all stakeholders and are also informed to refer to SDF website for information and updates, if any and don’t believe on such press release/papers which are misleading and fake. SDF will take appropriate legal actions in this regard.
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